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This email message is being sent to EPA employees.

Dear Colleagues,

Last week, Deputy Administrator Janet McCabe launched our first “Snapshot Survey,” the first of several quick polls to help us better support you
during our transition back to the workplace. While participation in this survey is voluntary and anonymous, your input is very important to us as we
continue to maintain open communication in shaping our new hybrid working environment at EPA.

The survey will be open until close of business May 5, 2022. Please make sure you connect to the survey from EPA's Virtual Private Network or
VPN.

We appreciate your continued commitment to the agency as we navigate our increased physical presence to the workplace. We look forward to
updating you more as this process continues.

If you have any questions about this effort, please contact Matthew Bell at bell. matthew@epa.gov.

Thank you,

Kimberly Y. Patrick
Principal Deputy Assistant Administrator



